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NEWSLETTER 
 

What a fantastic day with so much fun had by all.  Visiting Santa in his cosy 

Grotto was certainly a massive hit for all the family.  A massive thank you 

to Santa and his Elves for visiting us here at Guston School and to Pete 

from Forrest School for keeping us warm around the fire pit. 

Carols by Maddie’s Choir got us all in the festive mood. 

Thank you to all our FOGS members—Judy, Sammy, Angela,  Suzanne, 

Chris & Michelle, Carla, Katie, Nanda, Lacey, Helen,   Kirsty & Jason,     

Magda, Lisa, Amanda, Sarah, Candice, Geraldine and Ro & Steph            

who helped make this event so successful. 

Thank you to our Nepali mums—Rebika, Neelam, Sagun, Anita, Kitabi, 

Jiban, Shanti, Prerana, Nanu, Shiladevi, Manju, Dila, Reena, Neelima, 

Sharmila, Bina, Suyanno, Kalpana, Bhimu who cooked and sold 1050 mo-

mos and aludam on the day and to Amuna, Ranjana and Nisha who kindly 

volunteered their time doing face painting and henna tattoos.  Also thank 

you to the dads who helped with the gazebo. 

Finally, the news we have all been waiting for and with the help of every-

one’s contribution  we have raised a total of  

£1577.97 

Thank you and have a very Merry Christmas. 

(See overleaf for a few photos) 


